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(BUSINESS WIRE)--Pfizer Inc today announced that it has entered into an agreement with
two subsidiaries of Mylan Inc. relating to a generic version of Vfend® (voriconazole), an
antifungal agent. The agreement is limited to the tablet form of Vfend and does not cover
Pfizer’s Vfend products for intravenous use or oral suspension.

Pursuant to the agreement, Mylan will have the right to market voriconazole tablets in
the United States in the first quarter of 2011. Additional details of the agreement with
Mylan remain confidential. The agreement is subject to review by the U.S. Department of
Justice and the Federal Trade Commission.
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